
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR 
INVITATION FOR BIDS 

TRANSYLVANIA COUNTY 
BREVARD, NORTH CAROLINA 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that Transylvania County is soliciting bids for the Material Reduction – 
Wood Grinding for materials located at the Woodruff Landfill. The material includes, but is not 
limited to, logs, brush, stumps, leaves and trees.  
 
Invitation for Bids (IFB) are available upon request by contacting 
kenn.webb@transylvaniacocunty.org   
 
Site visits will be required by all contractors who plan to bid on this project and can be 
coordinated by contacting Solid Waste Director, Kenn Webb at 828-884-1842.  The Site Visits 
will be held at Transylvania County Solid Waste – Woodruff Landfill, located at 500 Howell 
Road, Brevard, NC 28712.   
 
Transylvania County will accept all questions regarding this IFB in writing until 5:00 PM EST on 
Monday, November 20, 2023. Written questions can be submitted to Jennifer Galloway, by 
email to jennifer.galloway@transylvaniacounty.org. 
 
Bids must be received by email, USPS or delivered no later than 4:00 PM EST on Thursday, 
November 30, 2023, to Jennifer Galloway at 101 South Broad Street, Brevard, NC 28712.  
 
Transylvania County reserves the right to reject any and all bids in whole or in part and to waive 
such informalities as may be permitted by law. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jennifer L. Galloway 
Purchasing Agent 
Transylvania County  
101 South Broad Street 
Brevard, NC 28712 
 

mailto:kenn.webb@transylvaniacocunty.org

